

ST. JOHANNES COLLEGE

(CATHOLIC SCHOOL)

天主教聖若望英文書院

8th December, 2017

Dear Parents / Guardians,

Due to the change in weather, the school would like to prepare for the coming winter. In order to do so, we will return the extra summer clothing kept in school in exchange for a set of winter clothing. Please organise the following pieces of apparel to be returned to school on or before 15th December 2017 (Friday):

- 1x long sleeve winter shirt
- 1x long winter pants
- 1x of socks
- 1x of clean underwear

Thank you for your cooperation!

Sincerely,
School Administration

KINDERGARTEN

3 Flint Road, Kowloon Tong, Hong Kong **T** (852) 2865-6700 **F** (852) 2865-6682 **E** kg@st-johannes.edu.hk **W** st-johannes.edu.hk

KINDERGARTEN & INTL. PRE-NURSERY

109 Waterloo Road, Kowloon Tong, Hong Kong **T** (852) 2337-6969 **F** (852) 2337-9500 **E** kg@st-johannes.edu.hk **W** st-johannes.edu.hk

PRIMARY

143 Waterloo Road, Kowloon Tong, Hong Kong **T** (852) 2336-2933 **F** (852) 2336-2097

E pri@st-johannes.edu.hk **W** st-johannes.edu.hk